
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
NORTHEASTERN CATHOLIC  
DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD 

  

\ 
REQUEST FOR TENDERS 

 
ST JOSEPH SCHOOL CHILD CARE 

RENOVATIONS & ADDITION 
L360 No. 18-012 
NCDSB No. R138 

 
 
The Northeastern Catholic District School Board requests 

the submission of lump sum tenders. 
 
              Contractors and Suppliers wishing to receive 

tender documents for this project are requested to 
email the Consultant, L360 ARCHITECTURE at 
Nils.Sillanpaa@L360arch.com. Tender 
documents are also available for review at the 
North Bay, Sault Ste. Marie, Sudbury and 
Timmins Construction Association Plan Rooms. 

 
              The lowest or any Tender may not necessarily be 

accepted. Documents available on Friday, 
October 5th, 2018. 

 
Tender closing date is 

Thursday, October 25,  2018 at 1:30 p.m. 
 

  
   
Rick Brassard                                Tricia StefanicWeltz 

Chair of the Board                                                    Director of Education 


